
 

 

 

The make-up day for faculty and underclass pictures is October 28th in the career center for anyone who missed 

pictures on Tuesday the 20th.   

 

The honor roll letters have been mailed to your homes.  If you were on the honor roll all four marking periods 

last year and did not receive a letter, please come up and see Mrs. Spellman immediately.  Please do not wait till 

the day of the breakfast, this is very important. 

 

 
Southern Regional Sailing Team -  
Congratulations to the team and coach Steve Warren on their win last weekend.  They placed 1st out 
of 13 New Jersey high schools to win the NJISA Fall Fleet Championship!  This qualifies the team to 
travel to Virginia on Oct. 14-16th, where they will compete against 17 other schools at the MASSA 
Fall Gold Championships.  Congrats again, and keep sailing smart and fast! 

 

The Southern Emporium in Room 1-2 sells helium balloons and homemade candy! Stop in and check us out!! 

 

Attention all seniors:  There will be a Financial Aid Seminar for parents and students tonight Thursday, 

October 6, 2016 at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium.     

 

Attention Spanish Club:  Our next meeting has been rescheduled to Monday, October 10th in room 3-5 

from 2:15 to 3:00.  Don’t forget to bring your t-shirt design to have featured on our next club shirt! 
  

Any boy interested in becoming a member of the boys swim team should attend an informational meeting on 

Tuesday, October 11th in room 4-4 at 2:30 pm.  

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 
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